
 

 

 

Nursery Session Times 

25th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you for your patience and understanding this term as we have all adjusted to 

the many new routines and rules in place.  

I can now confirm that we will be returning to two daily sessions in Nursery, 

beginning on 1st February. This means that morning nursery will once again be 

8:30am-11:30am and afternoon nursery times are 12:15pm-3:15pm.  

As you will be aware, attendance in Reception to Year 6 is limited to the children of 

critical workers and vulnerable children only. The DfE have determined that Nursery 

classes are open to all children. Some parents have decided not to return their 

children to Nursery this term. Nursery is non-statutory and parents are still able to 

make this decision if they have any concerns or worries.  

Having the children split over two sessions ensures lower numbers and better ratios. 

It will also enable children who are due to start nursery this term to do so.  

So from Monday 1st February, children should return to their usual morning or 

afternoon session. 

Thank you for continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 

 


